St. Charles Parish Hospital





December 17, 2014

Attn: Major Sam Zinna 9-1-1 Communications District 222 Joe Louis Lane Hahnville, LA 70057

Fax: 985-783-6710

Dear Major Zinna:

Please accept this as my notice of resignation from the 9-1-1 Communication District Board. It has been a pleasure to serve with you and the other Board Members through the years as we worked to provide a first class 911 System for the residents of St. Charles Parish.

St. Charles Parish Hospital Board of Commissioners at its January 2015 meeting will recommend a new Board member to represent EMS of the Parish.

Wishing you continued success,

Federico Martinez, Jr. Chief Executive Officer

FM:ccs

Cc:

SCPH Board of Commissioners

